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LOGO POLICY 

The Nepean Ringette Association (NRA) logo, as defined below, is the property of the NRA.  This Policy ensures the 
protection of the logo and is intended to provide governance and guidance on proper logo usage.  

This Policy applies to the NRA Executive Committee, Agents of the Board, Committee Members, and Members 
(including players and parents), as well as any third party seeking to use the logo.  

The NRA Logo is defined as follows: 

1. The NRA reserves the right to use and grant permission to use the logos in any way it deems appropriate.

2. Use or reproduction of the logo, including hand-drawn, altered, or previous versions, without written permission 
from the NRA Executive is prohibited.  The only exception will be for NRA seasonal teams required to outfit their 
players with various attire, and who will do so under the guidance of their Head Coach and Team Manager.

3. Requests to use either of the logos must be submitted in writing to president@nepeanravens.ca, and must 
include a detailed explanation of the intended use.

4. Requests will then be reviewed by the NRA Board of Directors, and a formal response granting permission or 
refusal will follow.

5. Use of the NRA logo or the name Nepean Ravens or Nepean Ringette at non-sanctioned events, including, but 
not limited to the Prospects Ringette Invitational in Kingston, the Capital Ringette Classic in Ottawa, Défi 
Ringuette in Montréal, or other national/international tournaments and events is strictly prohibited.  These 
events are considered private events and are not affiliated with, nor do they fall under the same jurisdiction of 
Ringette Ontario (RO).

a. The use of NRA jerseys (current or former) is prohibited from being used at non-sanctioned events.

b. As non-sanctioned events are not bound by the same rules and safeguards implemented by RO, the NRA 
strongly recommends that teams participating in such events purchase insurance to ensure all players 
and bench staff are properly covered.
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